
Dear Joint Committee on Carbon Reduction, 
I am a physician, public health advocate and mother of a13yo son living in NW Portland.  I would like you to pass HB 
2020 the Clean Energy Jobs bill.   
If we do not take comprehensive action now to mitigate the impending effects of Climate Change then I dread the kind 
of future my son and his offspring will have.  We owe it to them to take action, and since the federal administration is 
actually making things worse, then Oregon needs to step up. 
Please do your part to make our state a leader in enacting and benefiting from actions to address and mitigate this true 
national and global emergency.  
Sincerely,  
Jenny Pompilio MD, MPH 
10425 NW Laidlaw Rd 
Portland OR 97229 
 


